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From: Women's Electoral Lobby <wel@welnsw.org.au>
Sent: Friday, 22 February 2019 12:02 PM
To: NSW_LRC
Subject: Consent in relation to sexual assault offences

Commissioner Carolyn Simpson 
NSW Law Reform Commission 
Dear Commissioner 

The Women's Electoral Lobby  

The Women's Electoral Lobby (WEL) appreciates the opportunity to respond to the Law Reform 
Commission consultation paper on consent in relation to sexual assault offences, following our submission 
to the initial consultation on this matter.  

Due to WEL's limited resources we have not prepared a separate response to the consultation paper but have 
instead liaised with the Women's Legal Centre of NSW and are pleased to endorse their response which will 
be submitted to you today. 

kind regards 

Jane Bullen  
Executive Member 
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A: 8 Victoria Street, Newtown, NSW 2042 

WEL is a national  independent non-party political organisation dedicated to creating 
a society where women's participation and potential are unrestricted, acknowledged 
and respected and where women and men share equally in society's responsibilities 
and rewards.




